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There's a new Lt. Governor!
Hello! My name is Gracie Parker and | am the new Lt. Governor of Division 15! | am a
freshman at Cottonwood High School. | am very excited to be serving as your LTG
for the upcoming year! | hope our division can reach ifs full potentiall I'm ready for
this amazing year of service with Division 15! | will hopefully visit your club soon!
Yours in service,
Gracie Parker

Quote

“We are servant leaders.
We are the future. We are

Key Club.” Phone number:
- Xin Lei Wang (334) - 405 - 0030
- -

Contact Info

Email:
gparker@alabamakeyclub.org



mailto:gparker@alabamakeyclub.org

KEY CLUB

Project Ideas

- Sell t-shirts for
Children’s Hospital

- Give gift baskets to
the elderly

- If you need more
ideas, contact me

Rustic Pathways-

Pictures

Every month | will put pictures
of you and your club helping
your community! Send
pictures fo me to get a
chance to be in your
division's newsletter!
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